
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

A big warm welcome to all from Your OSHC by CAMP Australia, where Fun and Learning Never 

End ,lets jump into new adventures together.  

What’s been happening? 

At OSHC the children have been involved in making candle 

holder whilst celebrating the Indian Festival Diwali and 

participated in wearing Indian cultural costume, it was great 

way for children to understand and celebrate diversity also 

better insight into some of the traditions and customs their 

friends might practice, children learnt to respect individual 

differences and able to construct their own social identity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Children practiced some experiences with 

recycled materials. They learnt more about 

sustainability and the importance of their environment. 

Recycling does not only teach the children about 

taking care of their environment but also teaches them 

not to waste and to repurpose or reuse items. The 

children used recycled paper to make origami 

creations aeroplanes, boats etc  

We discussed about preserving landfill space which 

would also reduce pollution and discussed that each 

ton of recyled paper can save other trees in our 

environment. 
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What’s coming up next month? 

 Coming up in the next few weeks happening ;  

Christmas and New Year themed activities, children will be celebrating early Christmas and 

spreading love at OSHC it’s a great opportunity to learn some important values and what this joyous 

occasion is all about. The children will be involved in making Christmas tree ornaments, reindeer 

crafts and treats and constructing a gorgeous, colourful yarn & stick Christmas tree decorated with 

button, pom pom and beads. Amazing paper Snowman craft has in the past been a favourite so it 

will be included too. Th children will be making fireworks salt painting for New year.  

We will be having OSHC Talent show week running on the 22nd to 26th November, the children will 

be surprising you with their hidden talent and confidence which they will be expressing through 

riddles, singing and making you laugh with their jokes ,all families are kindly invited by your children 

to view their special talent. 

Having parental support and open line of communication is an essential part of successful 

experience at OSHC please always reach out if you have any ideas feedback or concerns. We are 

here to help. If you would like to book your children in, please contact us at 

pp.campaustralia.com.au. 

Alternatively contact Harminder on 0418749100, I eagerly await to see you in our program.  

Harminder Kaur  

 

 

 

https://campaustralia.com.au/rocketeers

